October 3, 1995

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley, Jr.
President, TVA Nuclear and

Chief Nuclear Officer
Tennessee Valley Authority
6A Lookout Place
110] Market Street
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801

Dear Mr. Kingsley:

SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL SAFETY EVALUATION OF FLEXIBLE CONDUIT SEISMIC DESIGN
AND INSTALLATION CRITERIA (TAC NOS. M69430, M69431, AND M69432)

By letter dated October 15, 1993, the Tennessee Valley Authority provided
information regarding the seismic design and installation criteria for
flexible conduit at the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant Units 1, 2, and 3. This
information was provided in response to a request from the NRC staff on March
19, 1993. The enclosed supplemental safety evaluation documents acceptance of
these criteria by the NRC staff.

Please call me at (301)504-1470 if you have any questions regarding this
topic.

Sincerely,

Qﬂﬁﬂﬁﬂﬁk}stﬁqﬁﬁgﬁg. Project Manager

Project Directorate I1-4
NDivision of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos. 50-259, 50-260, and 50-296
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